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Dear Parent / Carer         
                                                                                                                                                  
                                                                                                
Now that your child will be transferring into Upper Key Stage 2 (Years 5 and 6) in 
September, we give parents the option to allow their child to walk home from school 
independently of an adult. 
 
This applies only to children in Y5 and 6. All other children must be collected by a 
familiar adult (16+). 
 
This applies to normal school days. For other activities, such as after school clubs / 
Discos etc, you will need to complete a separate consent form, which will be sent with 
that activity. 
 
Please can you complete the form below and return to school as soon as possible. 
 
If at any point you wish to change your decision, please inform the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Emma Levers 
Head of School 

 
Upper KS2 End of the day collection arrangements  
 
 
Name of child _________________________________  Class ___________ 
 
 
I give / do not give permission for my child to walk home from school independently of 
an adult. 
 
Signed ___________________________________________________  
 
Relationship to child ________________________________________ 
 
Dated  ___________________________ 

 
 

                  


